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DEAR FOLKS, 
 
This has been a very unusual few months for the Woodfield family. First, let us share 
some good news concerning our ministry at OREMUNDO. I received a letter from one of 
our contacts using our materials.  
 Dear Eddie, I am forwarding a copy of an email from Brother Gonzales. As you can see 
the effort put into the training of Brothers from poor regions of the Dominican Republic 
is starting to bear spiritual fruit. Brother Gonzales is starting to work on getting these 
materials (OREMUNDO Bible Courses) into Cuba. We thank you so much for your help. As 
you know, the courses were originally headed to Cuba. We have learned the Holy Spirit 
makes the decisions and not us.”  
 
Now for my trials these past few months.  My computer has crash twice. Then I was hit 
with spyware. I lost most of my contacts and email addresses. Later I was able to recover 
most of them and reentered them on my new computer. This caused me not to be able 
to mail any prayers letters for about four months. This prayer letter should have us back 
up-to-date. I apologize, but a couple of things hindered me.  
 
In January I suffered a massive heart attack. As of today, I am still moving and working in 
low gear (slow speed). I was fortunate, I was having my annual checkup at the doctor’s 
office when it happened. They sent me directly to the ER. God manifested His wonderful 
Grace in my life. I am still not out-of-the-woods, if all else fails, I will need bypass surgery 
in Houston, Texas. This surgery would be performed at a later date.  At present, they are 
trying medications and patience. We would appreciate your prayers concerning this 
situation.  
 
We serve a wonderful God! He is totally in control of our lives. We have been 
missionaries for almost 48 years and He has NEVER failed us.  
 
Thank you so much for your concern, love, prayers and financial support of our ministry. 
We stand indebted to all of you. 
Yours in Christ, 
Eddie and Dianna Woodfield 
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